NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS
JR CRAVENS 11/16

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU!!
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LOTTERY DRAWS
POWER BALL-49 Draws from 7/30/11 to
01/14/2012

819264049 39
LOTTO- 50 Draws from 7/30/11 to 01/18/2012

122416171930
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WELCOME BACK EVERYONE!

The majority of all our Winter residents should finally be
back by time this newsletter is published. We wouid just
like to say “‘WELCOME HOME" and enjoy the next
several months. You were missed by everyonel!
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PET OF THE MONTH

HAPPY 64TH WEDDING ANNIVERSARY TO
MR. AND MRS. LIGHTBODY! MAY YOU HAVE
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MANY MORE BLESSED YEARS!!!
November 7. 1947
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". Honey will be 7
years old in January. She is so sweet! They live at Lot

27.
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COMMUNITY GARAGE SALE

The garage sale was quite successful. Thank you to everyone that donated items. A big Thank You to Alice Foster,
Thelma Cummings, Tom Lesh, Judy Murphy, and Roy Warner who put in a lot of time setting it up, marking
everything, and cleaning it up afterwards. The proceeds will be going to the clubhouse. THANK YOU! THANK YOU!
THANK YOU!
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Sandra found a “Free” Belt to hold up John sitting on the “POT" again! Tom wanting a kiss from Sandra. Sandra
Her pants! Not paying any attention!
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ON THE LIGHTER SIDE.......cccuu.
Submitted by Charlie Nuschke

BEWARE OF THE
DOGS... THE CATS ARE NOT
TRUSTWORTHY EITHER!

Need a Medical Check-up?

Go to the airport....you will get an x-ray, breast and lower regions check-up. Mention Al Qaeda and you will get a free
colonoscopy.

The Prank
A number of students in a large school rounded up three goats. They placed the goats in three different rooms and

painted the numbers 1, 2 and 4 on their sides. The principal and most of the teachers spent the morning looking for
#3.

BINGO AT THE NEW CLUBHOUSE

Special Bingo was held at our new clubhouse on Sunday, October 2. We all had fun. Special Bingo is held the first
Sunday of every month at 6:30 pm. Check your calendars for other bingo nights.

BINGO TOM....OUR COMPUTER BINGO
CALLER
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MISS HOLLYWOOD BIKER CHICK MASHER MICHELLE
DATE: Saturday, November 26, 2011
TIME: 2PM
PLACE: Clubhouse Lot 78
COST: $5.00 per ticket ( Tickets go on sale Nov. 1 and may be purchased from

Tom Lesh, Ken Murphy, Alice Foster, Thelma
Cummings. Kathy Burns or Roy Warner)

Enough is enough!! Miss Hollywood and Biker Chick Masher Michelle are bringing their differences over picking up
the dog poop to a Bubble Bath Rumble. This might clean-up both their acts!!!!!!

There will be several door prizes, a raffle, free food and “Live Music™! Come One. Come All for an aftemoon of fun!

When a ticket for $5.00 is purchased for entry into the Bubble Bath Rumble you will be
automatically eligible to win one of the many door prizes. Don’t lose your ticket!

Adirondack chair set and table made and donated
by Rick and Nanette Roberts (formerly Lot 72) will
be raffled. Tickets are $2.00 ea or 3 for $5.00.
Thank you Rick and Nanette for your wonderful
donation. You are both truly missed. Tickets for the
raffle may be purchased from Tom Lesh, Ken
Murphy. Thelma Cummings. Alice Foster. Kathy
Burns and Roy Wamer. You do not need to be
present to win raffle.
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THE WINNERS OF THE
HALLOWEEN COSTUME PARTY

Sharon Buckingham — Funniest
Janelle Cramer — Most Beautiful
Jackie Milligan — Best of Show
Carolee Stoutner — Ugliest
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THE GARDENER......

Michelle Cravens planting flowers and bushes at Eugene Hoover's home (Lot 9). Barb Hyde (Lot 15) and her own
home (Lot 12). Lookin’ Good!!
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MILLDAM LAKE STORE

The Milldam Lake Store now has all your staple needs. Milk, bread, eggs, soda, beer etc. They are now making subs,
soup of the day, sausage and biscuits and many other things. Check them out......Subs are yummy!!!
Mary Ann Clark and Deb Vilar (Owner) are behind the delil! You can call ahead and order (625-0545).
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MOM’S RESTAURANT

Mom’s Restaurant is open for business in Milldam Lake Park. They serve breakfast, lunch and dinner. There is a
special every night of the week. | personally have had their Spaghetti and Meatballs served with a nice salad and
garlic bread and it is yummy! Please go across the street and check them out.

We are very lucky to have a choice of two places to grab a bite toeat at. Please patronize them. They both have delicious food!!!

VETERANS HONOR

- FLIGHT
}jOUBNEY _’E 'LLEDW”H HONOH— One of our own Vet’s, Ed
£0 et ST T e Jaworski accompanied

99 veterans for the
fourth Honor Flight from
Ocala National Airport
to Washington, DC.
What an honor! Thank
you to all our veterans
for keeping us safe.

LEFT: Pasioe 530 Marnan I
cl;lh- FIar Bapriins Coarety |
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CHRISTMAS BOXES FOR THE MILITARY

Donations are being collected at the clubhouse for the military for Christmas. Items being collected are toiletries, small stuffed
animals, hard candy. trail mix, powder drinks like Crystal Light or Kool-Aid. books, writing paper. etc. Everything must be in
plastic — NO GLASS. Donations will be accepted until December 9, 201 1.

PIZZA PARTY
AT THE
CLUBHOUSE

There was a great
turnout for the pizza
party at the
clubhouse. Twenty-
eight people enjoyed
pizza from Pizza
Hut. Also served was
salad and desserts.
Thelma Cummings
picked up the pizza
for us and also won
the 50/50 raffle.
Proceeds went to the
clubhouse fund.

R o o s R S T R s e S S

Newsletter 11



IWELCOME NEW RESIDENTS EET WELL

Diane Lent Lot #37 Barb Hyde Lot #15
Carolee & Ray Stoutner Lot #63

WHAT: Clubhouse Grand Opening

WHEN: Wednesday, November 9, 2011
5:30 pm

WHERE: Clubhouse Lot 78

There will be a “FREE" beef stew dinner served at the clubhouse with all the fixings and dessert.
Bring your own table setting. We will also have the Birthday/Anniversary celebration for the month
of November. This will be a great time for everyone to get together and enjoy a dinner and meet
new residents of the neighborhood. Everyone please come and enjoy the evening!
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